
 

 

Quiet Waters Elementary School     
is Proud to Present  

Our Annual 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 2024 

TUESDAY, APRIL 9TH 

8:30AM IN THE CAFETERIA 

Children (who will be 5 years 

old on or before            

September 1, 2024) and their 

parents are invited to learn all 

about Kindergarten! 

Join us as we tour Kindergarten 

classrooms, enjoy Kindergarten 

performances, and learn about 

the registration process. 

Registration packets indicating 

the necessary documentation 

will be distributed.  

For more information, please 

contact the school office at 

(754) 322-8100. 

 

 

 

 

Quiet Waters Elementary School 

4150 W. Hillsboro Blvd. 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33442 

Website: 

https://www.browardschools.com/quietwaters 

 


